
 

Our learning this week… 

Maths 

We have been looking at common errors and misconceptions with 
addition and subtraction this week. 

English 

The children have written a short narrative based on events from Mortal 
Engines, they are now looking at editing and improving their work 
before I mark them. They are sounding great so far. 

Project – Who has the power? 

We are thinking about our locality – Wickwar 
and what might be current issues and problems 
in the village. The children were very vocal 
about their concerns regarding traffic and 
further housing developments! 

Science- Classification 

We have been looking at how Invertebrates and 
vertebrates can be classified further into classes 
based on shared features. 

Harvest Festival – Friday 8th October 

Don’t forget to send children with a coat and a 
item for the food bank (if they wish to donate). 
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